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Dear 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to school places for LAC Children, Designated
Safeguarding Leads in Schools and Pupil Premium Funding.
 
Please find below our responses to your specific questions:
 
1) Can you please advise what schools in your Council have looked after children on roll for the
academic year 19/20 & 20/21?
2) How many looked after children are on roll in each school?
 
We believe  that to release the names of schools where LAC children are and have been on roll into the
public domain would be likely to endanger the safety of some of these children, many of whom are in
confidential placements and so consider this information to be exempt under Section 38 of the Freedom of
Information Act.
As some schools will have low numbers of LAC children on roll, we believe that if made publicly available,
this information could enable some of these children to be identifiable and would therefore also consider
that Section 40 would also apply to this information.
 
We are able to provide the following information about how many schools have LAC children on roll and
the breakdown of the types of settings which we hope you will find useful
 

 
 



 
 
 
3) How much pupil premium plus funding was released to each school? 
 
Pupil premium information is publicly available of the ESFA website. Please find below the links to the
funding spreadsheets. The conditions/methodology are also publicly available
 
Pupil premium: allocations and conditions of grant 2020 to 2021 - GOV.UK
 
Pupil premium: allocations and conditions of grant 2019 to 2020 - GOV.UK
 
4) Contact names, email addresses & phone numbers for all school designated safeguarding leads for
academic year 19/20 & 20/21
       
We do not hold and maintain this information. Due to the ongoing changes in staffing in schools and with
regular conversion to academy status and changes within school management and Trusts, it is impossible
to keep up to date data of current DSL’s in all our county schools.
 
Each school/academy or college website should have  a Child Protection Policy will must inform of the
names of those in each schools with DSL roles and responsibilities.
It is each school, academy or colleges responsibility to inform of this, keep it up to date and publish it on
their website for parents, carers and members of the school community and public  to access.
 
I realise that this response is now being provided outside of the statutory timescale for provision of
information requested under the Freedom of Information Act, and I apologise for this. I hope that the
information provided remains relevant to you and that the delay has not caused you any difficulties.
 
If you are unhappy with the way in which your request has been handled, then please email us at
foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference NCC-048427-20 and we will be happy to review your request
 
With kind regards
 

Complaints, Information and Mediation Officer
Nottinghamshire County Council
 




